
James Denton 
 

Hello, My name is Jim Denton and I just want to say, that I am completely against this plant being
upwind from my home... and directly on banks of my beloved Columbia river. We already have
enough dangerous operations right on our riverbanks.. and adding this one is not a good idea. All
the money in the world doesn't make this a worthwhile venture for Kalama residents, nor
Americans in general. For every fact I present against... I know you have ten that state your point
for it. So I just would like to say, I just don't want it here.. upwind from my home, nor sitting on
dredge spoils from the Mt St Helens eruption. Ever heard of "Liquefaction"? Our natural resources
are move valuable than the Port and the Chinese getting richer at cost of Kalama residents and our
beloved Columbia River system.


